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September 8th, 2023 

The role of School Council is to provide a forum for parents and members of the school community to 

advise and help to improve student learning and school culture. School Councils make recommendations 

to the school Principal and the Board on matters that impact the School. School Council also serves as a 

communication channel between the school and the community. 

School Council is made up of parent volunteers who are elected representatives of the parent community, 

staff representatives and community members. Our first meeting will be on Thursday, Sept. 21st from 

6:30pm to 7:30pm in the Learning Commons. If you would like to be involved with the Michaëlle Jean 

School Council, please complete the information below and send this form back to school with your 

child. We will be having an election for the following positions: 

School Council Chair, Secretary and Treasurer (who will work with our Office Administrator) 

Please return this form by Friday, September 15th if you are interested in joining School Council. 

Nomination: __________________________________________________ 

Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone #: _______________________ Cell # ______________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________ 

Children Attending Michaëlle Jean: _________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________ 

Are you an employee of HWDSB ______ YES ______ NO 

________________________      ___________________ 

Signature         Date 
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